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From our Head Teacher     A very exciting STEM week organised fantastically by Attie.  The parent 

workshops looked super fun and it was really great to see so many of you in attendance.  I hope you enjoyed the boat 

challenge.  We’ve had a busy old term and are ready for the half term holidays.  While you are on holiday, we are 

having some painting done in school, the pavement levelled outside the main gate and the start of our exciting cabling 

sound project gets underway.  Remember school is closed on Monday 6th June.  Have a good break!      Robin 
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STARS OF THE WEEK  

    

 

       1J                Rachel  
               1K                   Logan 
               2B          Maymuna 
               2R           Harry and Katya 
               3M          Olsi and Leah S 
               3P          Ellie and Owen 
               4D           Melissa and Miah 
              4M          Jolina and Yahye  
              5A                   Zain and Daniel 
              5J          Jack and Raphael 

           6PH                Paolo, Gloria and Layla 
           6L                   Aliyah 
           6T                   Wagma and Shadi   
                        

                  

    STARS OF THE WEEK  

Before 11¾   

The very first Primrose Hill Smartphone and tablet app is here: Before 11¾ 
When you have completed an activity, we would love to hear about it. Enter what you have achieved in the 

‘stuff I’ve done’ area and upload photos, videos and comments on your Google Classroom. 

So what are you waiting for? Make a pizza, race snails or build a den on the heath. We cannot wait to hear 

about it! 

Attendance and Punctuality w/e 27h May 2016  

   Attendance      EYFS  RL      97.5%         

                          KS1     2B       98.61% 

                                      KS2     6PH    98.9% 

              Punctuality STAR    3M—one late 

 

   Children return to school after half term on  

Tuesday, 7th June 2016   

 

Science Week in school 
 
This week we all got stuck in with Science! The week kicked 

off with a real neurosurgeon talking to Year 6 about what it is 

like to be a Scientist and to get to operate on people's brains. 

Throughout the week, all the parents have had the opportunity 

to help their children make boats in class. The task was to 

make a boat that floats and, in addition, could keep as many 

multi-link cubes or beans dry. The results were astonishing - 

large tanker-like boats could keep afloat a huge load and in 5A 

Dion and Ava even built a proto-type of the future Science 

barge. The parents got into it just as much as the children! On 

Wednesday all children experienced a 'Science 

Show' in which tricks were scientifically ex-

plained and Nursery made their own candles. 

After half term the winners of the competitions 

will be announced. Many thanks 

to all the parents that came and 

of course to all the children and 

staff who joined in and made our 

Science week brilliant!   Attie 

Year 5 at Kew Gardens 

mailto:admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk
https://classroom.google.com/


Coming Up This Term and more … 

30th May -3rd June          1/2 term     

Monday 6th June      INSET Day – School  

                                 Closed  

Tues 7th June              Summer 2 Starts 

Wed 8th June  Nursery Open Day and 

   Class Photos 

Thurs 9th June  Football Tournament Corams                           

   Fields 

       Year 3 to Celtic Harmony 

Mon13th June              Y1 Phonics Check Week 

Tues 14th June              Year 2 Museum of London 

Thurs 23 June  KS Sports Day Parliament Hill                                

   Fields 
Also coming up: Y6 Trips to Chessington, Pizza       

Express, plus Y5 Fashion Show, end of term productions,  

and much, much more. 

 Tuesday 6th September  Start of Autumn Term 

Mitzvah 365 is running a nappy drive to 
support refugees in Camden 

  
The idea for the nappy drive is that parents bring extra     
nappies (size 5 and 6 specifically) from home, we create a big 
pile of col- lected nappies, 
and at the end, a volunteer 
parent will deliver the nappies 
to a local support centre for 
refugees. It’s a simple and easy 
project, but a special one for 
the borough to get involved 
with. 
  

The project will provide much needed nappies to the children 
of refugees and will run from between the 23rd May to June 
12th.  Nappies are a basic healthcare need that can be critical 
to protecting babies from the disease and illness that develop 
through lack of proper sanitation.  If you can help, thank you. 
  

Once collected, these nappies can then be taken to the local 
drop off point.  We shall be talking to the FOPHS re collection 
from school. 

Bike Week - 20th - 24th June  
 
The Eco Warriors want more children and adults to cycle to 

school, so we are having a cycle week- starting Monday 20th 

June. If you own a road-worthy bike, please cycle to school 

that week! As part of Bike Week, we are having a 'Bikers 

Breakfast' on Thursday 23rd June, where you can bring your 

bike into school to get checked by a 

'Bike Doctor'. We will also be handing 

out leaflets and maps that show  

cycle routes in          London. 
 

Bike Doctor - Thursday 23rd June  
 

Do you own a bike that needs fixing? Then bring it into school 

on Thursday 23rd June to be checked by a 'Bike Doctor'! 

Leave your bike in the Muga and a Bike Doctor will check it 

and leave you a note to say what needs to be fixed or what 

they did to fix your bike. Adults’ bikes are welcome too! 

Please make sure all bikes are clearly labelled.  

The Bikers Breakfast will start at 8:.45am and all bikes can be 

collected at the end of the day from the Muga.  

Please see Mireille for more information. 

Sports Sessions at Haverstock School half term week 

Tuesday, 31 May -  Friday, 3 June 10 am -3 p.m. 

Book early, bring £4, appropriate kit, a packed 

lunch and have fun!! 

Friends of Primrose Hill News 
 

This year the Summer Fair will be held on Saturday 

9th July 12-4pm. 

 

After half term it will be all systems go for the Summer Fair.  

This year it’s going to be amazing. ALL WE NEED IS 

YOUR HELP, PLEASE.  We need donations of books 

(adult & children’s) for our book stall. Chocolates, bubble bath, 

nail polish, tinned food, bottles etc for the tombola.  Please 

think of the international dish you could make for us or a cake 

for the tea stall if you prefer.   Jars are also needed for the 

tombola (fill a glass jar with little things like hair slides, bubbles, 

rubbers, etc and decorate them).   Children love doing it 

too.   There will be a prize for the class that makes the 

most jars. 

None of this will be possible without your help, so please sign 

up after half term.  It's really fun helping and gives parents/

carers an opportunity for them to be involved in helping our 

school.  

Plus there is a challenge for Year 6 ….   All will be     

revealed after the holiday!   

All this is only possible thanks to the generosity of the fantastic 

parent/carers in our school. 

 

Happy Bags 
Thank you to everyone who has already donated 
clothes for the Happy Bag Company.   They will be   
collected on 12th June so there is still plenty of time 
to clear your cupboards.   60p per kilo is donated to 

the FOPHS, so please  bring your clothes, shoes, belts, bags, etc and 
leave them in the office.    Thank you. 

Easyfundraising.org.uk 
As you know, we are really keen to get our very own float-

ing classroom.  Every penny helps and with this in mind 

please check out this website https://

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/primhill/. The school 

makes money simply by you shopping at no extra cost to 

you.  One school has raised over £11,000 and they only have 

160 children in their school.  We have 489 so imagine how 

much money we could make if we all get behind it. We need 

as many supporters as possible so tell your friends and family 
This is such a good idea and a really 

brilliant way to raise money for the 

school just by shopping.   So far we 

have 9 supporters and have raised 

£15.86 in the last fortnight.  Let’s have 

fun raising funds! 
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